
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 4/21/2014 3:43:00 PM 
To: 'valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov' (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Tse, Rick (rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov); Lok, Ronald E. (ronald.lok@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(ronald.lok@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Kern Demolition 

Valerie, 

When we talked by phone on April 3rd , you gave PG&E approval to restart demolition of the 
Kern project. At that time and in the follow-up email below, I requested confirmation of 
SED's decision and authorization to proceed by email or letter. PG&E has not yet received 
such confirmation. We have nevertheless proceeded to schedule the demolition work based on 
our verbal discussion. 

There is a kick-off meeting scheduled with our contractors at the Bakers field project site on 
April 30th. You and your team are invited to that meeting. Earlier today, I sent you the 
meeting invitation for this kick-off. Our schedule contemplates that mobilization and 
demolition will commence the week of May 5th. 

Please contact me immediately if the Safety and Enforcement Division has any concerns with 
our plan to restart the demolition work at Kern. We will be notifying the local community in 
advance of restarting this work. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

973-4464 

SB GT&S 0443826 
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From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 5:28 PM 
To: 'vaierie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: Kern Demolition 

Valerie, 

Thank you for your approval last week to move forward with the Kern demolition. Given your 
August 20, 2013 letter that directed PG&E to stop demolition, we would still like confirmation 
by email or letter that we may now proceed with demolition. 

We are now working on developing the mobilization timeline with our contractors and experts. 
Currently, we are targeting the week of April 28th for the kick-off meeting, with demolition 
commencing the following week. While this timeline is still tentative, I wanted to let you 
know what we are contemplating so that you and your team have advance notice of our current 
schedule. I alerted our Project Manager, Anthony Haroian, to the fact that SED staff plan to 
be on site during the demolition and will probably want to participate in the kick-off meeting. 

Thanks again, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0443827 


